ALABAMA BOARD OF COURT REPORTING

Comment Provisions for Proposed Revisions to Rules & Regulations
Board Meeting January 23, 2025

The Board of Court Reporting is proposing revisions to various chapters of its Rules & Regulations.
These revisions would streamline the Rules & Regulations and clarify certain functions of the
Board. The written comment period will run through January 23, 2025. The Board will have a
public hearing on the proposed revisions at a meeting scheduled for January 23, 2025, at the
Niles Room at the Embassy Suites Birmingham/Homewood, 2960 John Hawkins Parkway,
Birmingham, AL, 35244. Written comments may be sent to: ABCR, P.O. Box 241565,
Montgomery, AL 36124-1565.



